## ENVIRO Z SPORTS PRODUCTIONS, INC.

PO BOX 1040, STINSON BEACH, CA 94970

**April 2019** 

Dear Silverado Trail Residents,

The County of Napa and the Calistoga Police Chief, Mitchell Celaya, have asked us to inform you of the upcoming 8<sup>th</sup> annual Napa Valley Silverado Half Marathon, 10K, and 5K scheduled for Sunday, April 7. This will be our seventh year hosting this exciting event in the beautiful area you get to call home. Throughout our 37-year history of event production safety has been the cornerstone of Enviro-Sports' events. Over 1000 runners will join us on April 7th for an out and back run along the Silverado Trail. The start and finish will take place on the Silverado Trail at the Calistoga Beverage Company. A full description of these events, including course maps are available online at <a href="https://www.envirosports.com">www.envirosports.com</a>.

As a safety precaution, a 6.5-mile section of the Silverado Trail from Hwy 29 in Calistoga to Deer Park Road will be closed to all automobile traffic from 7:00 am to approximately 11:00am. Local traffic will be allowed with a CHP escort until 11:00 am when the road reopens to car traffic.

We do, however, ask that you exercise extreme caution when exiting your driveway to ensure that runners are not going by at that time.

We appreciate your cooperation with our effort to put on safe events. Your sharing the beautiful place you live with our participants is a gift we don't take for granted. We hope you'll join us as a spectator – or perhaps, one year as a participant – and witness the remarkable joy this event brings to our participants.

Sincerely,

David R. Horning Executive Producer www.envirosports.com If you need access (ingress or egress) to the Silverado Trail on Sunday 4/7/19, just show this letter to CHP.

## I AM A SILVERADO TRAIL RESIDENT OR EMPLOYEE